
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term 5, Week  1 

Friday 23rd April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back!  

Lovely to see all the children back and settled into school so quickly. 

This term, we are introducing ‘Reading Eggs’ which is an online tool that helps children learn to read in a 
fun, interactive way.  

Mathseeds is also part of the package, which again is a fun, interactive learning tool for different areas 
of maths. 

The teachers are in the process of logging the children on at school and teaching them how to use both 
programmes. Once we have completed this, please look out for a letter so that the children can also   
access Reading Eggs & Mathseeds at home. 

The children are really excited and watching them use these programmes so confidently is amazing!! 

 

 

Mrs Allnutt  

Head teacher 

 

 

            Parent Copy 

Parents Evening 

These will be taking place from 10th May 

to 13th May via telephone consultation. 

 

Letters will be sent home next week. 

 

School Ping and Website 

Please always check your school Ping and 

the website for updates of events,           

including school holiday dates.   

We will be rolling out a new website and 

messaging service in the coming months, 

which we are very excited about!  

Keep your eye peeled for all the details 

that will follow soon.   

 



 
 IMPORTANT DATES  FOR TERM 5 & 6 

APRIL 

Thurs 29th—Pupil photos. Individual and siblings 

Fri 30th  - ‘Captain Tom 100’ event.  

MAY 

Mon 3rd—Bank Holiday. School closed 

Tues 4th— School back open 

Mon 10th—Thurs 13th—Parents consultation via 

telephone 

Fri 28th—World Elmer Day  

Fri 28th—Last day of term  

Mon 31st—Bank holiday and start of half term 

break 

JUNE 

Tues 1st—Fri 4th  - Half term break 

Mon 7th— Staff training day. No children  

Tues 8th– Term 6, children return  

Fri 18th— Class Photos 

        

   

   

   

   

   

   

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

  

 

 

 

 

A further list of dates can be found on our school  

website: www.greenvale.medway.sch.uk 

ENTERING & LEAVING THE SCHOOL 
GROUNDS 

 

Just a reminder to keep your distance from others 

when on the school grounds. This is to keep us all 

safe whilst still under certain restrictions due to 

Covid-19.  

Where possible, only 1 parent/carer per child on the 

school grounds to reduce the risk of transmission.  

Please remember you can wear a mask if you choose 

when walking around the school site but a mask 

must be worn to enter the school office. 

Please speak to us if you have any concerns. 

  We will be taking part in the  

‘Captain Tom 100’   

event on Friday 30th April. A letter with all 

the details will be coming home on how 

you can join in at home. 

 

 

 

 

 


